
 
 

No. 396 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice:  
 

Courts and Tribunals 
 
1. Are there any plans for an additional Supreme Court judge to be 

added in Alice Springs?  

 
2. Funding for lower courts and tribunals is about $706,000 lower than 

the budget for 2017-18; what accounts for that reduction?  
 
3. Has there been a reduction in matters being considered?  
 
4. How much of that funding is for NTCAT specifically and what is the 

increase in NTCAT matters expected for this financial year, as 
compared with last year? 

 
 


